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Brent Plemmons, RCDMC Board Member 

Brief bio for Reappointment to Resource Conservation District Board of Directors 

March 12, 2025 

 

Brent Plemmons was born in San Leandro, CA and raised in a rural area near Danville, CA. He 

attended UC Davis and received a BS degree in Ag Science and Management. He moved to Monterey 

County in 1992 is married with two adult children and one grandson. He is employed by American 

AgCredit as a Sr Leasing Relationship Manager (32nd year with company). 

 

Mr. Plemmons has served on RCDMC Board of Directors for 8 years. He also serves as 

Treasurer/Secretary for Central Coast Region RCDs and is a former Board Member of California 

Association of RCDs. Brent is currently a Director for CA Rodeo Salinas and has volunteered for the 

organization for 32 years. He is a current volunteer and past Board Member for Monterey County Ag 

Education. Other organizations served include Salinas Valley Duck’s Unlimited, Salinas High FFA Ag 

Boosters and former Monterey County 4-H Board Member/Spring 4-H Project Leader. 

 


